
  
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
Welcome back to our final term of 
year 3! Throughout the year the 
children have worked exceptionally 
hard, and we are in no doubt that, 
they will continue to do so over the 
next few months. As the term goes 
on, we will also be preparing the 
children for their transition to year 
4. 
 
During the summer, school can 
become very warm so we 
recommend children come to 
school every day with a water 
bottle so they can remain hydrated 
(this could be a drink frozen at 
home if you choose) and take off 
their jumpers, however, we ask 
that these be named to avoid 
jumpers going missing.   
 
As the weather gets warmer, 
please ensure children apply sun 
cream before school on sunny 
days, as we will be spending more 
time outside – hopefully in the 
shade. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Reading: The 
Boy Who  
Grew Dragons 
and The Bad 
Beginning 
 
Maths: Fractions, Money, Time, 
Shape and Statistics  
 
Science:  Plant nutrition and plant 
reproduction 
 
History: Emperors and Empires 
exploring the Roman Empire 
 
Art: Beautiful botanicals and 
Mosaic matters 
 
DT: Greenhouse 
 
PE: Athletics and striking and 
fielding: Kwik Cricket  
 
RE: Places of Worship and 
Belonging 
 
Health & Wellbeing: Relationships 
and Changing me  
 
French: Ice creams and Little Red 
Riding Hood 
 
Computing: Creating Media: Video 
trailers and Data Handling: 
comparison cards database 

 
 
 
 
Homework will continue to be set 
each week through Atom Learning 
and Times Tables Rockstars. Log in 
details for the children have been 
sent home so this can be accessed. 
Homework will be set on the 
following days: 
 
Maths - Set on a Monday, due 
Friday. 
English - Set on Wednesday, due 
the following Tuesday. 
Reading - Read at least 3 times a 
week; reading diaries will be 
checked on Mondays. 
 
 
 
 
 
Finally, we would like to say thank 
you for the hard work and  
on-going support you have put into 
helping your children so far this 
year. We look forward to a term of 
hard work and a few treats.  As 
always, our doors are always open 
should you have any queries or 
concerns.  
 
Mr Tickle, Miss Cameron, Miss 
James and Miss Jones 
The Year 3 Team
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